
  

 

February 21 2018 
 
Bulletin  # 18-6   Race license and ASQ medical examination day 
 
The new racing season will arrive soon. 
Do not forget to renew your license by the end of March at your local sanctioning body. 
For those who need a medical for 2018, Auto Sport Quebec organizes its last day of medical 
examination of the season. 
 
Provided by Auto Sport Québec        
 
Here are the details :                    
                    
 

Last of the season Saturday March24 
 

For the second time this year, Auto Sport Québec will hold a medical examination day 
with a physician. After having examined you, he will fill your medical examination form 
necessary to obtain your competition license. 
 
This event will take place on Saturday, March 24 
at our office at the Olympic Stadium (4545 Pierre-De Coubertin). The fee of $125 will be 
payable on the premises, in cash or by cheque.  
 
With reservations, you will also have the opportunity to renew your tetanus shot for $25 
more. (if we have at least 10 persons) 
 
For appointment : info@lasq.ca or 514-252-3052. 


